
 

Welcome to SeeSaw 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We will be using an online learning journal called Seesaw to record and document part of 
your child’s learning across school. Seesaw is a web-based tool that can be accessed via a 
computer or laptop and on any Android or Apple device such as a Smartphone or tablet.  
 

Seesaw enables us to upload photos of your child, the Seesaw app will then alert you that 
something new has been added to your child’s learning journal. In addition, you can then 
instantly add your own comments and can show your child’s learning journal to members 

of your family.  
 

Safeguarding children at school is very important to us. Everything that is added to 

Seesaw will be on our school account and can only be viewed by school staff that use the 
system and yourself, using your own log in details. You will only have access to your child’s 
learning journal and this cannot be seen by other parents. In addition, it is crucial that you 

do not share photos or videos from your child’s learning journal on social media or through 
any other online platforms. Any incidents where this confidentiality is broken will be dealt 

with seriously and may result in access to the service being withdrawn.  
 
In addition to viewing our contributions, we encourage you to add to it by uploading photos 

and comments, or home learning from home. Seesaw creates a triangle of communication 
between not only you as parents with the teachers but also with the children too. It 

encourages technological literacy in a safe and creative way.  
 
As children progress and move through school their Seesaw account will stay with them 

and they will begin to take greater ownership of it and taught how to upload 
images themselves.   
  
Your child will be given codes to access different areas of Seesaw. 

Child Code: This code allows them to upload learning and access the 
activity section.  

Family code: Will not allow you to upload work. This is for parents to 
see, like and comment on their child’s work.    

 
Codes will be sent home next week.  
 

Please complete the attached online form in the link to give permission for your child to 
use SeeSaw.  

Thank you for your support.  
 
Mrs A Newton 

SeeSaw Lead  

Mrs J Grundy 

Headteacher  
 


